
   
 
 
 

Public Notice 
 
On March 16, 2023, the Provincetown Board of Health approved the following changes 
to the Board of Health regulations: 
 

Part IV, Article 7: REGULATION OF BODY ART 
 

The Provincetown Board of Health held a public hearing on the proposed regulations 
posted to http://www.provincetown-ma.gov/1419/Proposed-Regulations, on 
Thursday, March 16, 2023. Amended regulations, effective upon 3/30/23 publication will 
be posted to http://www.provincetown-ma.gov/461/Bylaws-Regulations   
 
Board of Health approved 3-0-0. 
 
For further information, please contact the Provincetown Health Department at (508) 
487-7020. 
 
Stephen Katsurinis, Chair 
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